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Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  Increase in Trading Fee for Indian Single Stock Futures Contracts 

 
Pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws, Members are hereby advised of the following. 

 

The Trading Fee for Indian Single Stock Futures Contracts (“the Contracts”), will be increased with 

effect on and from Tuesday 01 September 2020. 

 

DGCX has determined that the following Trading Fee shall apply until further notice: 

 

Contract Indian SSF 

Trading Fee $1.00 

 

All other Fees for these Contracts remain unchanged.   

 

 

Members requiring further information with regard to this Notice should contact their Relationship 

Manager.  

 
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 

 

 
 
Andrew Dodsworth 

Director – Operations & Risk 

 

 


